

401 Main Street, Ste. 205 La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601

## For Good. Forever.

Serving the donors' interests and the community's needs since 1930.

May 29, 2014

Tim Acklin City Planning Department 400 La Crosse Street La Crosse, WI 54601

Dear Tim,

Recently, the La Crosse Community Foundation Board of Directors reviewed a General Fund Grant application from the City Planning Department requesting \$52,000 for the paint-up fix up.

The Foundation Board approved a challenge grant of \$27,500 contingent on the city committing an additional \$24,500 in new funding commitments.

Please contact Heather Quackenboss at the Foundation with any questions or when the match is complete, and the grant will be issued. We'd like to see this challenge to the community widely disseminated. Let us know if you'd like public relations assistance.

Sincerely,

LA CROSSE COMMUNITY FOUNDATION

Sheila Garrity
Executive Director

